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25PGA013 

25 November 2024 

 

Request for Mutual Assistance  

ASPA de Mexico – Aerolitoral (AM Connect) pilots 
 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

IFALPA has been informed by ASPA de Mexico that they have been involved in negotiations with Aerolitoral 

(Aeromexico Connect) management for better working conditions and salaries. 

 

As of today, the airline management has presented two proposals. The last proposal was rejected by the pilots 

during the 20 November general assembly. Negotiations are still ongoing hoping to reach an agreement in the 

next few days. If an agreement is not reached by 30 November, the Aerolitoral Board will call for a strike, 

beginning at 00:01 LT on 1 December 2024. 

 

There are no minimum services under Mexican law. Once the strike begins, all the operations of Aeromexico 

Connect will come to a griding halt. 

 

On behalf of Aerolitoral pilots, ASPA requests the Mutual Assistance outlined below, as per the IFALPA Industrial 

Manual, starting on 25 November 2024 and until further notice.  

 

• Requests for IFALPA Submissions and Representation (Para. 2.5.7) 

ASPA de Mexico requests that the Letters of support for Aerolitoral pilots be sent to the attention of  

Captain Jesus Ortiz-Alvarez, Secretary General jesus.ortiz@aspa.org.mx and cc sebastiancurras@ifalpa.org  

 

ASPA de Mexico will keep IFALPA and its Member Associations informed of any further developments. 

 

In Unity, 

 
Captain Kevin Judkins 

Executive Vice President 

Professional & Government Affairs 
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Appendix 1, IFALPA Industrial Manual 

 

 

• Request for Submissions and Representation  

The Executive Board may be requested to make submissions and representations on behalf of a Member Association 

involved in an industrial dispute, to the media, the airline, the aviation authorities, and at ministerial, government, 

and political levels.  

 

Member Associations may be requested to supplement the above action by making similar representations on behalf 

of the affected Member Association.  
 


